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 Aging in Place: Opportunities for 
New Construction and Renovation

Seniors are the fastest growing segment of the population in northern BC; the number 
of people over 65 years of age will double over the next 20 years. Housing that is suitable 
for aging in place will be in demand, creating the opportunity for new construction and 
renovations for existing homes. This session will look at what this can mean for builders 
and renovators.
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